
 
 

                                   Port Perry PROBUS 

 
 

We are starting our membership renewal season in March.  We currently have 350 members 

(our cap for this year) and we have a waiting list.  

 

This coming year’s cap (starting this June) will be 330 members.  

 

All current Club members will be able to renew their membership as long as they do so by June 

30th.  After that date we open the membership up to new members, and as soon as we hit 330, 

we’ll be taking no more memberships for the year.   

 

The renewal fee for next year is $30.00.  This can be paid by either an Interac 

etransfer to memberfees.portperryprobus@gmail.com   or by mailing a cheque. Please see the 

newsletter for information regarding the address to send your cheque.  If you are renewing for 

more than one person, please include their name in the Notes section of the e-transfer or on 

the cheque.  

 

And once we are back to in person meetings we will have a registration table where you can 

make your payment.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns or changes to your contact information, please contact 

Linda Perry  at 905-985-8602 or email  portperryprobus@gmail.com 
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